Harvest Pointe Homeowners Association, Inc.

Minutes of Third Quarter Homeowner’s Meeting

September 20, 2018
The quarterly meeting of Harvest Pointe Homeowners Association, Inc. was called to order at 7:15 p.m. by the president, Doug Newsome.  All board members and officers were present except Robert Gorham, Steve Richardson, and Stannica Delancy.  

The 2nd Quarter minutes were approved. 

Financials: In the treasurer’s absence, the president went over the treasurer’s report.  Doug discussed the account balances on the expenditures for the pool & fountain, etc.  Tolley Management will increase their monthly fee by $20.00 starting 2019. Debra Adams made the motion and it was seconded by Neloise Adkins that the financials be accepted as reported.  Motion passed.  

Fence – The remainder of the repairs need to be completed.  

Playground – No issues.  

Hospitality:  A new resident, Fredric Luckner of 1030 Dalby Way, was introduced.    

Tennis Court – It was resurfaced a few years ago and was professionally cleaned this year.  

Clubhouse - The cracks in two windows necessitate their being replaced.  The Glass Doctor will measure the windows and replace them.  Two new chairs are being purchased for the clubhouse. Getting estimates to repaint the outside and inside of the clubhouse and on new flooring to replace the carpet. 
Playground – It was reworked a few years ago and there are no issues.
Architectural Control - Overnight parking still an issue.  

Pool – The pool season was successful and will close on September 30th.  

Gazebo – Recently pressure washed and treated.  

Fountain –Canna lilies present a maintenance problem. The fill-up system has been shored up and repaired.  
Landscaping – Trees are maturing in the common areas and need cutting and replacing as a capital project.    

Newsletter – A new edition of the newsletter will be delivered by fall.
The annual meeting on Dec.20, 2018 will include the election of board officers and directors for HP HOA.    

Jason Atwell made the motion to accept the reports and seconded by Debra Adams.  Motion passed.  

There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was passed & meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.  Refreshments were served during the meeting.  

    






Respectfully submitted,








Gregg Shafer 








Secretary


